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I am writing in opposition of LD 104.  Please vote ought not to pass as there are 
several areas of concern in the language of this bill. Testing at every change of hands 
will lead to repeated testing within short timeframes of one another further inundating
the limited testing locations that the 1600+ caregivers will need to work with. 
METRC has been seen in other states to be ineffective in preventing illicit sales and 
has created a monopoly over the RFID tags that can only be purchased through 
METRC and are required for compliance. Furthermore, the conflict of interest should 
be fully investigated between the director of the office of cannabis policy and 
METRC before any further money is spent on METRC contracts. Thank you for your 
time and please OPPOSE / Vote Ought Not To Pass on LD 104. 


